

New Indian Model School, Dubai

TEL 2824313, 2824250, 2824441

www.nimsdxb.com

info@nimsdxb.com

NIMS/GEN/068/2021

Transport Allocation - Circular

24/03/2022

Dear Parents.

Greetings from New Indian Model School Dubai!

Hope you are safe and healthy.

Newly admitted students

The parents of newly admitted students are requested to submit the transport application form to the transport office if their wards wish to avail transport service. This form must be submitted on or before 31st March 2022.

If you have already submitted an application form you need not repeat this task.

<u>Current students - Transport cancellation</u>

All parents who don't wish to avail school transport service for the academic year ahead (April 2022-March 2023) are requested to submit a cancellation form to the transport section on or before 26th March 2022. If you do not submit a cancellation form it will be assumed you wish transport services to continue and be charged accordingly.

Any request for cancellation / availing of transport service / change of location <u>cannot not be</u> <u>entertained via mail.</u> The parent must visit the school and submit the form.

Soliciting your cooperation in this regard.

Thank you

KM Roberson

Principal